
From:  Ron Bitzer <ronbitzer49@gmail.com>

Sent time:  03/07/2020 11:29:12 AM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Cc:  Ron Bitzer <ronbitzer49@gmail.com>

Subject:  Tentative Tract Information for Case VTT-82152
 

Ms. Nguyen,

Planning serves as an advisory agency to the City Department of Recreation and Parks on Quimby Fee (Park fee) issues.

The City Commission on Rec and Parks accepted a report in August 2018 for the mixed use development at 1750 N. Vine St. on
this issue of "Park Fees."

The published tentative tract map of 2/12/20 --- VTT-82152 --- apparently does not address this issue.  Has a decision been
made on this issue --- how to fulfill the City's Park Fee requirement?   Ron Bitzer  310-415-2796


